
October 7, 2019 

Ted Faturos 
City of MB Planning Department 
Manhattan Beach City Council 
1400 Highland Avenue 
Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 

Dear Mr. Faturos, 

This letter is to express the support of the Downtown Business & Professional Association 
in granting a change of use permit for the building at 1419 Highland Avenue. Our 
understanding is that the permit is to be changed from a banking use to a real estate 
office use on behalf of Palm Realty and Brett Zebrowski. 

Brett is a generous neighbor within Downtown and we believe the new use would be 
positive within our Business District. If you have any questions, please contact Jill Lamkin, 
our Executive Director. 

Sincerely yours, 

Linda McLoughlin-Figel 

President, Downtown Business & Professional Association 

Cc: Manhattan Beach Planning Commission 

Jill Lamkin 
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